
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
November 12, 2015 
 

Dear parents: 
 

While we are in the process of rectifying the issue going through the permit process to provide a dedicated parking lot 
for our visitors, we cannot ignore said violations. Due to this situation, effective Monday, November 16, 2015 we are 
requiring that all students be dropped-off and picked-up via carpool lanes only. We appreciate your understanding and 
patience during this time. Please see map below for directions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School staff will be in classrooms and throughout hallways to make sure that all students report to stated areas, daily 
starting at 8:00 AM. As a reminder, Before-School Care is available for a cost starting at 7:00 AM and breakfast is also 
available for a cost starting at 7:45 AM. 
 

During dismissal, teachers will escort students to the dismissal area around the carpool lanes. Again we ask that 
students only be pick-uped via carpool lanes, as we do not have a visitor's parking lot. During dismissal hours we ask 
that you are attentive to the road and travel at 5MPH. 
 

Parents are welcome to volunteer and assist with our arrival and dismissal traffic, please make sure to register as a 
volunteer through the parent portal and contact the school office, 305-253-8775. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
Ms. Patty M. Garcia 
Principal 

Daily Arrival Procedures 

8:00 - 8:15 AM 

Kindergarten - room 1 

1st grade - room 2 

2nd grade - room 9 

3rd grade - room 8 

4th - 8th grade - tennis courts 
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